
Meet your teacher

Your teacher next year will be Mrs Brown 

Dear Reception,

I am so pleased to be your new 
teacher in September.  I am looking 
forward to our year together and 
can’t wait to do lots of exciting 
activities and learning.

We cover lots of amazing topics in 
Reception and I know we are going 
to have a great time!  I have heard 
so many lovely things about you from 
your Nursery teachers. They have 
told me that you are all super, 
ambitious learners who try to ‘Reach 
for the Sky.’

My hobbies include 
reading, listening to music, 
gardening and spending 
time at the seaside.


